
October 27th              Madron & St.Thomas'             Trinity last 
 
 
Collect 
 
Blessed Lord, who caused all holy Scriptures to be written for our learning: help us so 
to hear them, to read, mark, learn and inwardly digest them that, through patience, 
and the comfort of your holy word, we may embrace and for ever hold fast the hope of 
everlasting life, which you have given us in our Saviour Jesus Christ, who is alive and 
reigns with you, in the unity of the Holy Spirit, one God, now and for ever. Amen. 
 
 
Readings  Hebrews 7.23-28,  Mark 10.46-52. 
. 
Hymns:   18,  82,  268,  325.   
 
 
Evensong  will be celebrated at Madron at 6 o'clock this evening. 
 
 
A new evening Bible study course in November: details below. 
 
 
Madron Ringers' Thrifty Club 
 
The last draw in the Ringers’ Thrifty Club will take place in December this year.   
A big thank you to everyone who has supported us over the years but it’s time to call it a 
day. Several members have paid up in advance and the remaining balance after the 
December draw will be returned to them.  

 
Hope Explored 

  
A new November evening Bible study course is being held over 3 weeks, at Hugh and 
Sarah’s on Wednesdays, starting at 7pm. Each week starts with a light supper then leads 
into a short Bible study, a talk and a discussion based on the talk. 
  
Hope Explored presents the life, death and resurrection of Jesus, and provides an 
opportunity to discover how Jesus Christ fulfils three great longings we all experience: the 
longing for hope, peace, and purpose. 
 
Help with providing refreshments would be gratefully received. 

 
 
Contact Rev Jo and look at the Youtube videos for more about  

Hope Explored:  
https://www.hope.explo.red 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Items for the Sunday notice sheet to Robert Crofts by Thursday: 
01736 367776,   tregenzacrofts@btinternet.com    or to the Old Vicarage. 

https://www.hope.explo.red/
mailto:tregenzacrofts@btinternet.com

